UNIVERSITY OF ONTARIO

INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

ACADEMIC COUNCIL

Memorandum

To:
Members of Academic Council

From:
Gary Polonsky, Chair, Executive Committee

Date:
December 2, 2003

Re:
Curriculum and Program Committee Membership



At its November meeting, Academic Council approved the roster of members for the Curriculum and Program Committee for 2003-04. On behalf of the Executive Committee, I am recommending the addition of Wesley Crichlow (School of Criminology and Justice) to the Committee to ensure as broad as possible representation of our Schools on this important body.

